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IMPORTANT DATES:  

November 10: PTO Meeting, CES Media Center @ 6:00 pm
November 12: HAPPY BIRTHDAY OLIVIA & SOPHIA!!
November 14-18:  Book Fair

November 15: Picture Retakes

November 11: Veteran’s Day Celebration
November 18:  Book Bingo @ 6pm(My FAVORITE PTO event!!)

November 21-22: Parent/Teacher Conferences

November 23: ½ Day of School

November 24-25: No School-Happy Thanksgiving

SNACK

Parents are asked to supply nutritious snacks for their child each day.  Please place this snack in the front zipper pocket of your child’s backpack so they know where to look for it.  In addition, you may send your child with a juice box or small bottle of water each day to keep in his/her backpack until snack time.  
OUTSIDE PLAY

We will be going outside everyday weather permitting.  On cold days, please remember to send your child with a coat, hat, and gloves.  The wind comes across the playground and it becomes very chilly at times.  Help your child practice putting on and zipping his/her coat with out your help.  By winter, your child should be able to get dressed to go outside independently.  Remember to label everything ~ each child is responsible for his/her own belongings!!

SPECIAL THANKS
Thank you to everyone who helped with the Halloween party or supplied goodies or other items.  We couldn’t have done it without you!
THINGS TO WORK ON AT HOME THIS MONTH
*Writing first AND last name with appropriate capitalization
*Weekly sight words or letters

As always, should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Educationally yours,

( Ms. Carter
